
A Night of Smiles is just around the corner! It’s time to get 
tickets for this heartwarming event. Voted “Favorite Communi-
ty/Charity Event” by the readers of Harrisburg Magazine for 
2022, this event features a large silent auction, buffet of 
delicious foods & desserts, and live music. The highlight of the 
day is the live auction of children’s artwork created and present-
ed by child artists who have received services from our organi-
zation. Watch our social media pages for previews of the 
children’s artwork and the silent auction! Click here to purchase 
tickets. To access via your mobile device, text auctionsmiles 
to 243-725. The silent auction for the art auction will open a 
week prior to the event.

Attention: PA State Employees – SECA campaign
Pennsylvania State Employees, we hope you'll consider Caitlin's 
Smiles as your charity of choice for this year's SECA campaign. 
Our number is 4401-0104. Thank you for sending smiles to 
kids in medical facilities.

You did it again, you sent smiles to thousands of kids in 
medical facilities during August!
 

 
  

Share With a Friend

Caitlin

Become a Volunteer

Make a Donation

   

 

It doesn't take a lot to make a big
difference in a child’s life. Become
one of our volunteers today.
Join now!

. 

Help a child smile today by
donating to Caitlin’s Smiles
through PayPal. Thanks for 
your support.  

 

 
    

 

Caitlin's Smiles is a 501 (c)3 organization. The of ficial registration and financial information of Caitlin's Smiles
may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania,

1.800.732.0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. 

3303 N. 6th St Harrisburg, PA 17110 | (717) 412-4759 
caitlinssmiles@comcast.net | caitlins-smiles.org 
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Giving sick children
laughs, hopes and smiles.

Share this email with a friend.

Creating the opportunity to make
other children smile is Caitlin’s
legacy.

Thanks to all of you who have bought school supplies for 
Caitlin’s Smiles during the back-to-school sales. Buying crayons, 
markers, colored pencils, and notebooks at these deep 
discounts saves us thousands of dollars throughout the year! 
The items now at the top of our wish list are coloring books and 
children’s puzzles. Keep your eyes open for bargains that we 
can share with hospitalized children. Thanks for your continued 
support. We would not be spreading smiles without your help!

The Silent Auction for A Round of Smiles Golf
Tournament is happening now! You don’t need to be at the 
tournament on September 16 to participate. Starting on Friday, 
September 9, supporters can bid from home on the incredible 
items in this silent auction. Bidding for the silent auction closes 
at 3 pm on Friday, September 16. Click here to view and bid 
on the fabulous items available in the golf tournament 
silent auction! View the auction from your phone by texting 
smilesgolf to 243-725.

Thank you notes & photos from the kids and their 
families
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